
Welcome to our School Council

In September 2023, years 2-6 elected new members of our 
School Council. 

Our School Council meet every half term to discuss ways in which we can make 
our school a better place to love, learn and live, as well as different ways we can 

raise money for our school. 

Love, Learn, Live


